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City of Boise 

Memo 

To: Planning and Development Services 

From: Megan Durrell, Public Works Department 

Date: 1/21/16 

Re: Solid Waste Comments- DRH16-00014 SW 

 
City of Boise Solid Waste staff has reviewed the application for this project.   A detailed description 
(including dimensions) of the trash room and collection access is required before a BLD will be 
approved.  The details of the trash room must be included in the DRH and BLD applications. 
 
Per correspondence with David Ruby, TAO Architects, on January 13, 2016, a detailed drawing 
would be submitted to PDS for inclusion in this application.  As of this day no details have been 
provided. 
 
The applicant may contact me with any questions at 388-4712. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


